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I am concerned that this bill would lead to gender checks for anyone deemed "not 
feminine enough." I can see this leading to more bullying from other kids. I think 
teachers and school staff have enough to do without additional bathroom policing 
being added. I also believe this bill violates our Maine Human Rights Act and is 
illegal.


